Subject:

Appendix F — Comments from Overview and Scrutiny Committees

Overview and Scrutiny Committee comments on the Fees and
Charges 2017

Summary: This note provides Members with the comments of the Overview and

Scrutiny Committees (OSCs) during their consideration of the Fees and
Charges during August and September 2016.

Children’s Services Overview & Scrutiny Committee (these Minutes are draft until
approved by the committee at their next meeting)

NOTED the proposed fees and charges for 2017.

Corporate Resources Overview & Scrutiny Committee

RECOMMENDED

1.

That the Committee agree the new charges in relation to the Sunday service
provided by the Registrars office.

To explore the viability of taxi licensing fees reflecting those of neighbouring
authorities.

That future reports reflect improved data around cost association in relation to
fees and charges.

That the Executive consider the Fees and Charges prices for 2017 and
recommend that the areas highlighted by the Committee be a focus for future
reports.

Sustainable Communities Overview & Scrutiny Committee (these Minutes are draft
until approved by the committee at their next meeting)

RECOMMENDED

1.

That the Executive consider the Fees and Charges prices for 2017 and
recommend to Council.

That the methodology in calculating Fees and Charges be revisited as
Members were unsatisfied with the level of detail presented.

That details not relating to Fees and Charges be omitted from future reports.

Social Care, Health and Housing Overview and Scrutiny Committee

Due to the nature of the fees and charges in this area a report on proposals will be
submitted to the OSC in January 2017.
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